
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Shannon Garcia. 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, December 2, 2022 8:10 AM 
'Shannon ' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket Number 20200181 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11823-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181, and forwarding your 

comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

-----Original Message-----

From: Shannon <shannon.marie81@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 9:54 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Docket Number 20200181 

Hello, 

I am a Floridian writing to the PSC regarding Docket Number 20200181. 

The PSC needs to make the following updates to FEE CA to improve energy efficiency for Florida utilities, all of which 

currently rank close to last in the nation: 

1. Remove the Ratepayer Impact Measurement (RIM) Test from the cost/benefit analysis. No other utility regulation in 

our nation primarily relies on such a test as it allows utilities to exclude almost any energy efficiency program from 
implementation. 
2. Remove the 2-year payback test for exclusion of consideration of total technical energy efficiency saving possibilities 

that could be made in Florida. No other state does this as it shortchanges our communities on the possible energy 
efficiency improvements that could be made in our state. 

3. Specifically focus on rental property energy efficiency improvements when calculating energy efficiency potential 
and target implementation of programs to rental properties and Low-Income communities. 
4. Set reasonable goals (i.e. the national average) for energy efficiency. The goals set in the last round ranged from 

0.03 to 0.33%, far below the national average of 0.72%. 

5. Enforce the goals set to improve energy efficiency. Even the low goals set by the most recent FEECA proceedings 
were not met by FPL or Duke Energy, with no repercussions. 

Sincerely, 

Shannon Garcia 

Sent from my iPhone 
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